
New Address for Nebraska Veterinary Diagnostic Center 

The Nebraska Veterinary Diagnostic Center (NVDC) has moved to its new building on the University of 
Nebraska–Lincoln East Campus. Please note that the old VDC building is permanently closed for 
diagnostic services; no samples or necropsies will be accepted there. 

Samples, including necropsies, need to be delivered to the receiving area of the new building. The 
receiving area is located on the north side of the building, as shown on the map below.  



Shipping Address CHANGE 

The U.S. Postal Service, UPS and FedEx shipping address is: 

Nebraska Veterinary Diagnostic Center 
4040 East Campus Loop North 
University of Nebraska–Lincoln 
Lincoln, NE 68583-0907 

Post Office Box, Phone and FAX Numbers Remain the Same: 

Post Office Box: 

Nebraska Veterinary Diagnostic Center 
P.O. Box 82646 
University of Nebraska–Lincoln 
Lincoln, NE 68501-2646 

Telephone and FAX numbers: 

Telephone:  402-472-1434 
FAX:  402-472-3094 

The faculty and staff of the Veterinary Diagnostic Center looks forward to serving you in the future. If 
you have any questions regarding the laboratory and its services, please contact us at 402-472-1434 or 
vdc2@unl.edu.  
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